
@I@ Bristol-Myers Squibb Company 

November 22,2004 

Ms. Betsy Ullrich 
US NRC Region I 
475 Allendale Road 
King of Prussia, PA I9406 

P.O. Box 191 New Brunswick, NJ 08903-0191 732-227-5000 

RE: DOCKET 03-005222 
INFORMATION NOTICE FOR RADIOACTIVE MATERIAL LICENSE #29-00139-02 

Dear Ms. Ullrich: 

E. R. Squibb & Sons, a wholly owned subsidiary of Bristol-Myers Squibb Company, wishes to provide the 
Commission with the following information regarding our licensed activities: 

0 The Executive Management contact Mr. John Mamone has been replaced by: 

Mr. Louis Fedele, Vice President, Facilities 
Technical Operations, Worldwide Medicines Group 
Bristol-Myers Squibb Company 
Route 206 & Provinceline Road 
Lawrenceville, NJ 08543 

If you require additional information, please contact Michael Vala at Mic,,ael.vala@,bms.com or (732) 227-5096. 

Sincerely, 

Michael J. Vala, CHP 
Radiation Safety Officerhlanager, EHS 

Cc: L. Fedele 
M. Koza 

EO: Zd 62 AON PO. 
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